



Prayer Intentions:

For the school and parish community at Annunciation Catholic in Minneapolis, especially the victims and their families.

Mrs. Sadowski's cousin whose funeral is on Friday.

If you have a prayer intention you would like included in the schoolgram and/or on announcements, please contact the school office.

Prayer:

Dear Lord, As our students begin a new school year, we pray that you will keep them in your care. Send your Spirit to open their minds to all that is true, and beautiful, and good. Help them to see the gifts and talents you have given them and to use them well. Help them to grow in knowledge and wisdom. Help them to be kind to others, and lead others to be kind to them. Amen.

Calendar:

9/8

PS extended day available

9/11

- Free/Red. Lunch apps due
- School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 7)

9/15

October lunch orders due

9/18

• School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 6)

9/25

- Picture day
- School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr.4)

From the Principal:

Thank you for helping us get the new school year off to a great start! I know the building looked more than a little rough at Back to School Night, but by the first day of school the construction was behind walls and we replaced the filters in all of our air purifiers. It's so nice to have students back in the building! Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can help you in any way as we settle into the new year!

God's Blessings, Andrea Puhl

From the Office:

- Extended day opens at 7:15 am this year and parents must walk their child in and clock them in. The hallway to extended day is unsecured and students should not be unattended.
- October lunch orders begin and can be submitted in Option C by 10/15/25.
- Free & Reduced Lunch <u>Applications</u> are due next Thursday, 9/11/2025.
- **Now hiring:** Lunchroom supervisor for one day a week 11:00-1:00. Please reach out to Mrs. Puhl for more information or to apply.
- School pictures are 9/25/25. Do not wear green as they use a green background. This is a dress up day or dress in uniform. No sleeveless shirts or tshirts with large logos are permitted.
- **Library Volunteers:** complete the attached form if you are interested in being a library volunteer. Request a paper copy from Mrs. Rath if necessary.
- **Spirit wear orders** should be delivered by early next week.
- School Mass can be viewed online. Click the link at 2:10 pm, *Thursday* 9/11/25: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/NTk3MDE4Nw

Dress Code Reminder:

As the new year gets underway it's helpful to clarify what sweatshirts are dress code and which are spirit wear. All dress code sweatshirts have either our current diamond shaped log on them or our old lion logo. These two logos or variations of them are on approved dress code items:





If the shirt says the word "LIONS" on it (even if it has our new lion logo replacing the letter O) or if it mentions a sports team it is not dress code. T-shirts are not dress code. Students are welcome to wear those as an outer layer at recess, but they shouldn't be worn during the school day. Also, remember that students participating in CYO sports may wear their team shirts/jerseys on Fridays during that sports season with their uniform bottoms. This means our CYO Cross Country and CYO Volleyball teams may wear their CYO tops tomorrow. If the shirt is sleeveless it needs to have a tshirt under it. Thank you for your cooperation.





Becoming Catholic Sessions Starting Soon!

Have you been considering joining the Catholic Faith? Or is there someone in your life who you know the Holy Spirit has opened up to conversations on faith, religion, or the meaning of life? St. Aloysius will soon begin its Becoming Catholic (formerly RCIA) classes for adults to start the process of learning about and embracing for themselves the truth, beauty, and goodness of Catholicism. Please contact Fr. Tom (frtom@stalbg.org) or Mike Ginnetti

(ginnetti.m@stalbg.org) to start a conversation about what becoming Catholic might mean for you or someone in your life.

From the Nurse:

When your child is going to be absent or going to be late please notify the school office. Ohio has Alianna's law that requires all schools to contact parents or guardians within 2 hours from the start of school if not notified. If you would add me to any emails pertaining to a student being absent or tardy that would be helpful.

When any prescription medication needs to be given at school the form to give us permission will need to be filled out and signed by the doctor and parent. This includes eye drops. It is good to take this form with you to any appointments. All forms can be found on our website.

If your child has a fever they can return to school when fever free for 24 hours without fever reducing medication. If they are vomiting or have diarrhea they can return 24 hours after no more vomiting or diarrhea.

I will be starting vision and hearing screening in a couple of weeks. Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd, 5th and 7th grade and any new students will be tested. If you do not want your child tested please reach out to me by email.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Dianna Kolbe

nurse@stalschoolbg.org

Mark your calendar:

8th Grade Class Trip Fundraiser and Fun St. Al's Family Event...join us in a reserved section for St. Al's families to cheer on the BGSU Falcons!

Tickets on sale here: https://www.gofevo.com/event/Staloysius1



vs. Buffalo

iii Nov 01, 2025 @ Time TBA

O Doyt L. Perry Stadium

1610 Stadium Dr., Bowling Green, OH 43403, US

Purchase Deadline: Oct 31, 2025 7:00 PM EDT

From the Parish

St. Aloysius CYO Fall Sport -Cross Country and Volleyball Registration

Fall sport registration for Cross Country and Volleyball are now open! All students and parishioners grades K-8 for Cross Country and Girls Volleyball 3rd-8th Grade from St Aloysius, St Thomas More and St Louis are eligible to join. An \$85 registration fee is due upon registering for Cross Country and \$110 for Volleyball. Please use the QR code below to register and to make payment to the St Aloysius Parish office. Come enjoy some fun, fitness and fellowship. GO LIONS! If you have any questions please feel free to contact Al Holman at

aeholman12@gmail.com.





Traveling Chalice

Sign up electronically <u>here</u>.